



## *Administrative Offices*

*350 Edgewood Avenue · Audubon · New Jersey · 08106 · Phone: 856-547-7695 · Fax: 856-546-8550 www.audubonschools.org* 

Andrew P. Davis, Ed.D.

Superintendent 856-547-7695 Ext. 4102 Deborah Roncace

Business Administrator/Board Secretary 856-547-7695 Ext. 4104 Shamus Burke

Director of Curriculum & Instruction 856-547-7695 Ext. 4191 Noelle Bisinger

Director of Special Services 856-547-7695 Ext. 4152

May 8, 2020

## Dear Parents and Guardians:

The District will continue to deliver instruction through remote learning environments until the end of the school year. Meal pick up, free of charge, is available to any students enrolled in our schools whose family is experiencing hardship as a result of COVID-19. Grab & Go meal pick up will be available from 10:00 AM through 12:00 Noon, on the following dates:

- Monday, May 11, 2020 Five (5) Breakfast & Five (5) Lunch Meals
- Monday, May 18, 2020 Four (4) Breakfast & Four (4) Lunch Meals
- Tuesday, May 26, 2020 Four (4) Breakfast & Four (4) Lunch Meals
- Monday, June 1, 2020 Five (5) Breakfast & Five (5) Lunch Meals
- Monday, June 8, 2020 Five (5) Breakfast & Five (5) Lunch Meals
- Monday, June 15, 2020 Four (4) Breakfast & Four (4) Lunch Meals

There will be no evening pick-ups. If you are interested in securing meals for your child(ren), during the school closure, please complete the weekly Main District Survey. This lunch message will be shared weekly so we can be prepared with the appropriate amount of meals.

Meal pick-up will be located at the rear of the Junior-Senior High School. Vehicles are not permitted to enter through the gate. Students are to enter the Walnut Street gate by foot leading to the Football Stadium and go to the right. There will be a pick-up and distribution table near the rear Cafeteria exit/entrance. We ask that all families picking up meals respect the physical space of others and maintain proper social distancing; stay at least 6 feet away from others. Don't forget to wear your PPE (face mask) if picking-up meals.

The Audubon Public School District Board of Education will meet virtually through video-conferencing (Zoom) on Wednesday May 13, 2020 at 6:30 PM. The Board immediately goes into Closed Session; the Public should plan on joining the meeting around 7:00 PM. The Board Secretary and I will host the meeting from the Junior-Senior High School. All Board of Education as well as interested community members will participate or be able to participate digitally using the Zoom video communications platform. Directives from the Governor and guidance from the Department of Health in regards to Social distancing and flattening the curve prompted and continue the need for these changes in meeting structure.

You may pre-register for the meeting by following this link - <u>Public Budget Hearing BOE Meeting Pre-Registration</u>. Pre-registration is not required. Additional information will be available on the <u>District Website</u> under the Board of Education page and Digital Meeting. The Zoom URL and Meeting Identification number will be posted on the afternoon of May 12, 2020; the day before the Board meeting.

There is additional information available on the District website - <u>COVID-19</u>. Please feel free to reach out to your child(ren)'s principal and/or me if you have any additional comments, concerns, and/or questions.

Sincerely,

Andrew P. Davis, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

andrew P. Daves

In partnership with our students, families, and communities, the Audubon Public Schools will educate all students by providing motivating and challenging learning experiences embedded in technology that prepare them to achieve the New Jersey Student Learning Standards at all grade levels, in a safe setting of mutual respect, in order to develop ethical, productive citizens who will contribute to the local and global community.